PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania

Court Closure

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the
Western District of Pennsylvania will be
closed on Monday, July 4, 2022 in

observance of Independence Day. The
CM/ECF system will remain accessible at
all times.

Michael R. Rhodes
Clerk of Court
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